
 

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very excited to inform you that we have new and updated social media 

accounts for both Facebook and Instagram.  Links to these accounts will be 

shared on our website.   

 

Freshfield Nursery School – New Facebook and Instagram accounts 

 

Please search for or find access to these accounts from the website’s 

homepage www.freshfield.stockport.sch.uk: 

 

Facebook -  freshfield.nursery.stockport 

Instagram -  freshfield.nursery.stockport 

 

We hope to continue to post news and events items on these accounts and we 

would be grateful if you can spread the word and share these accounts with 

friends and family. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Jenny Martin and Mrs Liz Richardson 

Co-Headteachers 

 


